From: Koch, Steven
Sent: Sunday, October 30, 2016 11:44 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 
 

Steve,

This email is to report that I did travel on Oct. 15 - 22 to Hong Kong and Singapore.  The trip's expenses were paid by the Chicago Council on Global Affairs.  I traveled on behalf of the City of Chicago.  I met with various government, business and cultural leaders in both cities.  Please contact me if you have any questions.

Steve Koch
